3 November 2004 

Press Release

As part of responsible land management for the future, an archaeological assessment has been commissioned and this is currently being carried out on fields in the locality.

This comprises the digging of a limited number of temporary shallow trenches across the site for a short period (three weeks approximately).  The results of this investigation will be incorporated into future planning.

We would ask the press to delay the reporting of this work, until the archaeological assessment is complete in order to prevent vandalism and theft from the site of important artefacts.

Once the work is completed we will issue a full press release and offer a site visit to view the site and objects found.

